
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

There will be no school this coming Monday in observance of the Martin Luther King Jr holiday. 

School will resume Tuesday morning.   

 

Students will take the district benchmarks Wednesday through Friday of this week. 

 

This Friday is the last day of the second quarter.  

 

Don’t forget about our Showcase of Success on Tuesday evening, February 5th. This is a great 

opportunity to see what your child is learning here at school. 

 

The basketball teams will play at home on Tuesday against Kernodle Middle and at Southeast 

Middle on Thursday. Wrestling will have matches at Kernodle Middle on Tuesday and at home 

against Southeast Middle on Thursday. 

 

We’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS!!! 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


